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Enrollment: Attendance: 
6th Grade: 99 95.55% 
7th Grade: 92 96.18% 
8th Grade: 93 94.05% 
Total: 284 Average: 95.26% 
 
Student and Staff Events: 

● January Students of the Month are pictured below. The 
students were selected by their teachers for their 
commitment to academics and their positive contribution 
to the climate and culture of PJHS. They include: Noah 
Weeden, Claire Osborn, Hayley Hocq, Bianca Rochkes, 
Dallas Lewis, and Griffin Vits. They received certificates 
and will participate in the 2nd semester VIP lunch in May. 

● Teachers have been sending positive office referrals to 
the office. Students sign the Wall of Fame and get a 
positive contact home. Three students have signed 

recently for going above and beyond to help out their peers and staff 
members. They include Cole File, Jocelynn Weber, Desteni Christian, 
and Shaelynn Woolard. 

● Building Level Initiatives Committees have been meeting. 
Topics of discussion include: 

○ Technology--Teacher BINGO incentive to encourage 
use of the ICE Box. 

○ Family Engagement--Including parents or family 
members in a Jeopardy-style IAR all-school assembly before testing. 

○ Student Support--Discussing mentoring of students with more frequent 
unwanted behaviors; IAR test prep and motivation for students 
 
Upcoming Events: 

● February 24th is the 8th grade class meeting which will focus upon high school 
registration.  

● March 10 is the Music in Our Schools Concert at 6:30 at the PHS Gym.  
● The JH Book Fair will take place March 16-20 in conjunction with PT Conferences 

on March 18th. Third quarter report cards will also go home on the 18th.  
● Activities are underway for IAR prep for students. IAR testing will take place March 30-31 and April 1.  
● The Family Engagement Committee is brainstorming the best ways to communicate with families 

regarding PT Conferences in March. In addition, their primary focus in the upcoming months will be the 
Curriculum Fair​, which is scheduled for ​Thursday, May 14th. The Fair will include an interactive 
tour of the I.C.E. Box as well.  


